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BRC is also concerned that certain proposed changes would not allow sufficient flexibility to 
respond to site specific considerations. For instance, simply maintaining sunlight and privacy 
for residential units may be inappropriate in an urban context, rather than to provide for 
appropriate light and privacy. Requirements to extend the life of, and make other improvements 
to , the other existing buildings; as well as the stated policy that significant growth is not intended 
within Apartment Neighbourhoods are also of concern. We note that the above is not meant as 
an exhaustive list of the concerns. 

We would welcome an opportunity to meet with Planning Staff to discuss BRC's concerns. 
Please feel free to contact the undersigned should you have any questions or require further 
information. 

Yours truly, 

Cynthia A. MacDougall 
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